
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING LAW 
MINNEHAHA CREEK WATERSHED DISTRICT 

BOARD OF MANAGERS 
EMPLOYEES AND MCWD VENDORS 

 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
BE IT KNOWN THAT, Minnehaha Creek Watershed District Board of Managers, its 
Employees and Vendors will hold a farewell event on Thursday, April 4, 2019 from 4:30 
p.m. to 7:30 p.m. The purpose of this event is to say farewell, thank you and good luck in 
your new endeavors to MCWD’s long-term employee Renae Clark. This event will be held 
at Champps, 1641 Plymouth Road, Minnetonka, MN and is open to the public. 
 
Dated this 1st day of April 2019 

 
 
 
 
 

 


	Notice of OPEN MEETING LAW
	Minnehaha Creek Watershed District
	board of managers

